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PLANNING FOR DARLINGTON’S FUTURE HOUSING NEEDS AND THE 

DEVELOPMENT PLAN IMPLICATIONS 
 

 
Purpose of Report 
 
1. We have requested a call-in of the decision of Cabinet, in relation to Planning for 

Darlington’s Future Housing Needs and the Development Plan Implications 
(Minute C70(2)/Nov15).  The reasons we have requested the call-in is that we 
believe that Cabinet did not have the correct information to make its decision 
and should be the subject of further Scrutiny.  We request that a revised report 
be submitted to Cabinet which should be asked to support a Local Plan to reflect 
a correctly adjusted total figure and a future broken down into property 
categories as per the Strategic Housing Marketing Assessment. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Councillors York, Donoghue and Grundy 
 
 
 


